
 

TOWN OF APPLE VALLEY 
 

RESOLUTION NO. R-2022-29 
 
PURCHASING POLICY REPEAL AND REPLACE 

 
 
WHEREAS, the Town of Apple Valley ("Town") has adopted a Purchasing Policy; and 

 
WHEREAS, the Town Council deems it necessary and appropriate that such Purchasing Policy be 
amended; and 

 

WHEREAS, the Town Council desires to amend by repealing and replacing the existing policy;  
 

NOW, THEREFORE, IT IS HEREBY RESOLVED by the Town Council that the Purchasing Policy is 
hereby repealed and replaced as attached hereto.    
 
This resolution is made, voted upon and passed by the Town Council of the Town by the following 
vote of its members on the 18th day of May, 2022: 

 
 
TOWN OF APPLE VALLEY 

 
 
____________________________ 
Frank Lindhardt, Mayor 
 
 
ATTEST: 
 
 
_____________________________ 
Jenna Vizcardo, Town Recorder                Mayor Frank Lindhardt voted ______ 

                                                             Council Member Kevin Sair voted ______ 
           Council Member Andy McGinnis voted ______ 

          Council Member Robin Whitmore voted ______ 
                  Council Member Barratt Nielson voted ______                                                                

 


